
 "My High School Student's Future-the Planning Starts Now." 
Important information for the classes of 2018 and 2019. 
*High school isn't like high school when we parents attended. There are so many options for students regarding WHO has nontraditional high school options, WHAT they can take in high school, WHERE they attend high school, HOW they can attend other programs for high school/college credit and WHEN they are eligible to do this. 
*This extra session after the scheduling meeting is for ALL students regardless of whether or not they plan on attending college after high school. It will point you to various websites available, high school planning, career planning, college financial planning (have to start now), scholarship searches, and college entrance tests and practice (they will take these during high school as early as their Freshman year). 
*HHS Students currently in our high school who are attending various programs outside of our building for high school/college credit will be sharing their experiences with you including how they prepared, & pros and cons of the programming they are involved with. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]*The time is now, don't put it off. This meeting will go a long way in helping you prepare your child for his or her best future possible. It shouldn't last more than 30 minutes beyond the end of the scheduling meeting which takes place Thursday February 25th at 7:00 PM in the high school auditorium.
